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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste,
Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Whanau Sports Day
Wednesday 14 February

On Wednesday 14 February we will be holding our annual Whanau Sports Day.
Students will meet in their Whanau groups at 8:50am.They are welcome to come to
school in their Whanau colours.

Students will be released from Massey Park at approx. 1:45pm on this day.

We are looking forward to this special day in our annual school calendar.

Nga mihi

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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